
What is SEPAG?
Is your child a different learner? Does he or she have an IEP, a 504, or

receive other special services through the special education
department? Then we are delighted to be able to invite you to become

more active in your child’s education. We are looking for ways to involve
parents as much as possible in the life of the school. To this end, we

invite you to join our Special Education Parents’ Advisory Group
(SEPAG) which gives parents the opportunity to provide input and
advice to the school regarding matters pertaining to students with

disabilities.  
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Gloucester City Public School SEPAG Meeting

Mrs. Fitzpatrick Presentation:
Communicating at Home with

your Child

November 19th, 2024, at 9:00 AM @ ECC

James Paoletti Presentation at 9:30 AM:

Spectrum 
Sports
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